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Subject: Low Emission Vehicle Program...Comment
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 1:30:44 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Jim Palmieri
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

To whom it may concern:

I have solar panels on my home, so do not take this as I am anti-green, but the technologies and 
infrastructure existing will not be ready to power a country of 330,000,000+ people and the industries 
contained within anytime soon. Additionally, “Green Energy” systems have many ugly sides detrimental 
to the environment and wildlife as well, which all need to be realistically addressed as we move forward.

We should be embracing the concept of being “power agnostic”. Where and when new green energy 
systems work, use them, but, have the courage to accept the limitations existing and understand the 
folly of mandating policies prematurely. This will only result in diminishing the quality of life for the 
entire population, while reducing the standard of life for all Americans. In 10, 25 or 50 years perhaps, 
but currently, this push to green will end in a bad way for America.

Here is the core message, there are groups who engage in pushing a diminished lifestyle for all so they 
achieve their desire green goal. We see this onslaught daily, and it must be addressed realistically, not 
only by the emotionally driven, pseudo-scientific or politically motivated, but by the wants, needs and 
concerns of the entire country.

There currently are so many self-inflected stress points in American life today and for some reason we 
continue to pile these onto our stressed out citizens. 

Please reconsider some of these proposed "Low Emission Vehicle Program" policies on the drawing 
board and extend realistic timeframes for achieving goals when the technology is advanced enough to 
get the job done… we are not anywhere near that point yet and will not be for years.

Thank you

Jim Palmieri
33950 Darlington Street
Lewes, De 19958


